DAILY BULLETIN NO. 157
Tuesday, May 6th
18 Days of School Left!

Today'’s & tomorrow’s lunches have been switched.
Ms. Hugill sings like Jennifer Nettles in their car! Who lived on an island in the Bahamas for a year?

Today Thursday

« Homework Help  Elementary Spring Concert - 1:30pm
» Track @ Aitkin/bus @ 3:30/dismiss @ 3:15 « Homework Help
» Sb & Bsb @ Silver Bay/bus @ |:15/dismiss @ |pm o Track @ home
« Bsb vs Wrenshall-Home
Wednesday « Sb @ Cromwell/bus @ 3:30/dismiss @ 3:15
« Homework Help
+ JHTrack @ Barnum/bus @ 2:15/dismiss @ 2pm Friday
+ SB @ Floodwood/4:30pm/bus @ 3pm/dismiss @ 2:45 « SBvs C.l.- Home

+ JH Bsb @ Moose Lake-4:30pm/bus @ 3pm/dismiss @ 2:45
+ Bsb @ Floodwood-7:30pm/bus @ 6pm

Kids Plus helpers needed for concessions at track meet on Thursday. See Cheryl M if you can help.

Seniors - Remember that all textbooks, shop fees, lunch bills, library books, etc. must be returned/paid in order for you to pick up
your diploma after graduation.Thanks

JH/HS choir only members will need to bring homework today, as Ms | will be working with soloists for the concert.
Students in JH choir only should bring their worksheet packet to finish today. Students will not be allowed to play on phones, so
each student will need to have either homework or a book to read.Thanks! Ms J. Guitar kids should report to the commons with
homework as well.

NHS and Jr. NHS: Highway Clean-up is this Wednesday. Meet at | 1:15 in Dr. Baumgardt's room. Please make sure to appropriate
footwear and gloves. Field Trip forms must be in before going.We will eat at DQ after we finish.

Sports Acceleration Signup in the office---limited to the first 20 participants
Reminder Basketball Players--get your money in before May |5th for a $25 discount on the Midwest Elite Basketball Camp

A rep from LSC will be here on Wednesday, May 7th at 12:30pm to talk to students interested, or planning to attend,
LSC. Sign up on Mrs. Dayton’s door.

The last day of Homework Help will be May 22.
Seniors - there’s a sheet in the hs office for you to put your grad party info if you'd like to share it.

The last day of ALC for the year will be Wednesday, May 21st. All seniors attending ALC must have all work
completed by this date to graduate on time. Summer ALC will begin on Monday, June 2nd and will go for 6 weeks (on Mondays)
from 3:00-5:00. Students who have failed classes should plan on attending summer ALC to recover lost credits. See Mrs. Dayton
with questions.

THEY ARE ALMOST HERE!! Yearbooks will be distributed NEXT WEEK. The following students still owe a
balance on their yearbooks and will NOT receive their yearbooks along with everyone else until their books are paid in full: JD
Beasley, Andrew DeMenge, Geno Hafslund, Seth Irwin, Alex Kowitz, Morgan Kowitz, Clay Laucamp, Billy
Staska, Stacia Staska, and Karlee Tierney. Please see Mrs. Ryan to pay your balance or if you have any questions. **There
are also a few yearbooks available for purchase for $55 but quantities are limited.

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS are due May 23rd, but the following have overdue books from last fall thru April. Please renew or return
them. Thanks! Payton Barnaby, Josh Benjamin, Dakota Boyd, Kacie Boyd, Katie Boyd, Martina Bruchu, Lexi Cambell, Katy DeMenge,
Blake Donner, Cole Gelhar, Geno Hafslund, Cody Halvorson,Aaliyah Hart, Cole Hoover, Seth Irwin, Joey Jacobs, Morgan Kowitz,
Robbie Kral,Anna Lake, Noah Leone, Heather Lindgren, Ethan Marotz, Korinna Mickelson, Ashlinn Moore, Ben Muller, Fayth Nelson,
McKenzie Nelson, Jordan Orbeck, Solomon Pagan, James Rabideau, Renee Hill, Justin Rian, Mikayla Sarazin, Averie Seibert, Billy Staska,
Tristin Tresise, Andrew Widseth, Christian Wylie, Leona Yellow Hammer, Hayden Zimpel.



